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Law 360 - "Fed. Circ. Suggests AIA May Not Have
Weakened On-Sale Bar"
May 3, 2017 Indianapolis

Lynn Tyler of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, "Fed. Circ.
Suggest AIA May Not Have Weakened On-Sale Bar," published by
Law360 on May 3. The article talks about the Federal Circuit's decision
not to issue a broad ruling on whether the America Invents Act altered the
on-sale bar rule.
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